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Dear Mr. Rey 

 

SHTA hereby proudly presents its:  

 

“5th ANNUAL CRYSTAL PINEAPPLE AWARDS – FUNDRAISER” 

 

Similar to last year 2 major SHTA events have been merged into 1 spectacular event 

to be held on Friday, November 26 at the Maho room located at Sonesta Maho 

Beach Resort’s Convention Center. 

 

The SHTA has received a total of 65 nominees in 16 different Crystal Pineapple 

Award categories and we hereby would like to congratulate you on being 

nominated in the following category:  

 

Employer of the Year 

 

We would therefore like to invite you to the Awards ceremony that will take place 

on Friday November 26, 2010 at the Maho Room at the Sonesta Maho Beach 

Resort. The award ceremony will consist of a buffet style dinner, silent auction and 

entertainment.  
 

The SHTA has reserved one complimentary ticket, which will be available for pick up 

at the SHTA office anytime after November 15, 2010.  Additional tickets are 

available at $125 per person at the SHTA office. Dress code for the evening is 

‘Elegant formal’ and the event will start at 7.00PM with a champagne cocktail 

reception. 

 

Please let us know if you will be able to attend on November 26.  

RSVP: by phone: 5420108 or email to vpantophlet@shta.com  

 

If you have any questions with regards to the Crystal Pineapple Awards Fundraiser 

event please feel free to contact Valya Pantophlet (at 542 0108 or 580 4280) or May 

Ling Chun (event organizer) at 586 7120. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 


